Melville

Bridge Club i
PLAY NICE

Respect

Be seated 10 minutes before the session starts.
Introduce yourself and say hello to everyone at the table.
Be patient with those who are less experienced players.
Acknowledge good play.

Grace

Thank the Director — they are here to assist you. Do not argue with
them over a direction.
Be understanding — we all make mistakes.

Do your bit

Do your bit and volunteer to help out at the club.
Help with the tea breaks and clean up after yourself.
Turn off your mobile phone.

Practice good bridge etiquette

If there is a problem call the Director — always!

Play to time — slow play is rude for those following.

Save the post-mortem for the tea break.

If you are dummy, don’t touch the table until your partner calls the card.

Zero tolerance

MBC will not tolerate:
e harassment or bullying of any kind
e rudeness to any member
e unwelcome physical contact
e discriminatory behaviour, including offensive jokes or comments.

If you have any concerns, please speak to a Management
Committee member or the Recorder.



